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A message to clients of the FA 
Insurance Agency. 
Welcome to the Arbor Insurance Group family. 
As a valued FA Insurance Agency customer, I’m delighted to welcome 

you to the Arbor Insurance Group family. FA Insurance and Arbor 

https://www.arborinsurancegroup.com/
https://www.arborinsurancegroup.com/about-our-agency/


Insurance have had a long-term relationship and we’re excited to 

have Steve, Craig and their team joining our family. 

At Arbor Insurance Group, we’re different. 
Arbor is a locally owned agency that has been serving Lehigh Valley 

individuals, families and businesses for 65 years. We are committed 

to treating our customers like family and delivering the unparalleled 

customer service you have come to rely on with FA Insurance. 

We represent a multitude of regional and national insurance carriers. 

This lets us thoroughly compare rates and coverage options to 

custom-design insurance packages to fit your needs and budget. 

Arbor goes out of its way to fully understand each customer’s goals, 

dreams and the ways they think about their futures. To us, every 

customer is unique, and so is every policy we create. 

Your trusted staff members will still be here to service you with the 

addition of Tina Miller and Peter H. Como Jr. See their updated 

contact information below. 

Where are we located? 
Arbor Insurance is conveniently located at 3435 Winchester Road, 

Suite 305, behind the Crest Plaza Shopping Center in West Allentown, 

directly across the street from the Calvary Temple. 

More importantly, the FA Insurance office will not be changing and 

we will still be your friendly insurance neighbor in Shillington, Pa.  

Learn more about Arbor. 
For the full story about Arbor, what sets us apart and, most 

importantly, what our customers have to say, 

visit arborinsurancegroup.com. You’ll see that FA Insurance is part 

of a great insurance agency—and so are you. 

We look forward to working with you for many years to come. 

Sincerely, 

William C. Hacker 

President & CEO 
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